

Head Office 59/60 Upper O'Connell Street Dublin 1 Príomh Oifig 59/60 Sráid Uí Chonaill Uachtarach Baile Átha Cliath 1

T +353 (1) 872 0000 F +353 (1) 873 1195 www.dublinbus.ie

Mr. Eamon Conlon, Staff Officer, Housing Administration, South Dublin Co. Council, County Hall, Town Centre, Tallaght, Dublin 24. HOUSING DEPARTMENT
1 2 AUG 2013

Our Ref: 01/06

Your Ref:

Date: 7th August 2013

Dear Mr. Conlon,

I refer to your letter of 15th July concerning two motions from the Tallaght Area Committee on the 24th June 2013.

My responses to the two motions are as follows:

- 1. Dublin Bus has no plans at this time to extend bus services between Crumlin and the Greenhills/Limekiln Area.
- 2. Dublin Bus will examine the request for a bus shelter and an RTPI sign at bus stop No. 2427.

Thank you for your correspondence on these issues.

Yours sincerely,

Paddy Doherty, Chief Executive.